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The proposed Housing (Wales) Measure has been laid today. 

The proposed Housing Measure makes changes to support the more effective 
delivery of affordable housing in Wales.  
 
The proposed Measure makes provision to:   
 

i) take forward the commitment made in the One Wales coalition 
document enabling the Welsh Ministers, on application from a Local 
Housing Authority, to suspend the Right to Buy and related rights in 
areas of housing pressure to enable the stock of affordable housing to 
be increased by other means; and 
 
ii) to provide the Welsh Ministers with enhanced enforcement and 
intervention powers concerning the provision of housing by Registered 
Social Landlords.   
 

I shall be making a legislative statement in plenary tomorrow to introduce the 
proposed Measure. 


